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Dear Senator Golden, 

 

I am a citizen very concerned about air and water quality, and fear the growth of 

CAFOs in our state bodes badly for Oregonians. 

 

Thank you for working on this issue, Senator Golden.  

 

The moratorium on poultry alone is okay at this point in time. However, I urge you to 

ensure the moratorium on Tier 2 poultry CAFOs be no less than 5 years and request 

that If the Tier 2 moves forward with a 2 year moratorium, it includes Tier 1 poultry 

CAFOs as well because of concerns that limiting this moratorium to Tier 2 CAFOs for 

such a short duration of time is not protective enough.  

 

Thank you. 


